
Village of Pewaukee Winter News 
 

  
 

Yard Waste Passes are now available for sale for 2024! $30 one-time annual fee. Did you know you 

could purchase these online & have it mailed right to your home?* 
Visit the Village website under “Pay a Bill: Yard Waste Permit.” *Additional $1.00 mailing fee applies.  

 

While you’re on our website purchasing that yard waste pass, stop and have a look at the Utility Portal! 
Sign up to view and pay your utility bills online, one less bill to worry about! 

Visit the Village website under “Pay a Bill” to be directed to the online bill portal. 

 

               
 
To register at your current address or request an absentee ballot, please visit 

www.myvote.wi.gov.  After March 13, 2024, voters need to register in the clerk’s 

office. No voter may register or vote the Monday before the election.  
 

Visit Village Hall March 19 – 29th from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

               
 
Please give a warm welcome to our new Director of Public Works, David Buechl. David started his employment with 

the Village in mid-November. 

 

03/31/2024- Dog Licenses All dogs over the age of 5 months must be licensed with the Village; a 

rabies certificate is required.  After March 31st a late fee of $5 is applied. You may mail in your rabies 

certificate and payment to our office with an additional $1.00 fee and we will send your 

certificate/license tag back via mail.  

 

03/18/2024- Spring Hydrant Flushing The utility department will start our annual hydrant flushing. If 

discolored water is noticed, this is normal during this time. Flushing will last approximately 6-8 weeks.   

 

03/30/2024- Yard Waste/Recycling Center First Saturday in 2024- we’re open! 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.  

 

04/15 through 04/19/2024- Brush Pickup Scheduled No yard waste or leaves will be collected during brush 

pick up. There will be no exceptions to the schedule or special accommodation made. 

 

05/01/2024- Yard Waste/Recycling Center Wednesdays will re-open for 2024. Please visit our website for a 

list of items that are accepted. Come visit us between 3:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.  

 

 

Most of your questions can be answered by visiting our website including County recycling, meeting 

schedules and agendas, Village recycling center, assessor information, fillable forms for licenses and 

permits, and much more.  

https://www.villageofpewaukee.com 

April 02, 2024 Spring & Presidential Preference WCTC 800 Main St “S” Building 

August 13, 2024 Partisan Primary  WCTC 800 Main St “S” Building 

November 05, 2024 General & Presidential Election  WCTC 800 Main St “S” Building 

2024 
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